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515 South George Street, York, PA 17401
Phone: (717) 854-7842   FAX: (717) 854-6938 

E-mail: office@rotary7390.org 

September 2015 

Dear Student: 

Thank you for your recent inquiry regarding our Rotary Youth Exchange Year-long Program for 2016-17.  Enclosed is 
information about the program and one abbreviated application form for club level interviews. Please contact your local 
Rotary club for the date, time and place of the club interviews which are being held this year on Saturday, November 
14, 2015. 

If you are selected to continue to District Interviews, you must complete the application for the program, given to you 
by the local club or downloaded from the Essex web site at http://essexpa.clubwizard.com/IMUpload/2016-17%20Long
%20term%20NAYEN1.pdf, must be mailed to the District 7390 Office, 515 S. George Street, York, PA 17401-2723 no 
later than October 16, 2015.  A check in the amount of $100.00, made payable to District 7390 YEP, must accompany 
the application for processing.  

If, after the District Interviews held on November 14, you are again selected to continue in the program, you will be 
invited to a "Get Acquainted" weekend to be held from Saturday afternoon, November 14, 2015 through 
Sunday afternoon, November 15, 2015.  More information about these events will be provided at a later date. 

You are taking the first step to a very exciting and challenging adventure.  If you have any questions, please contact the 
person from whom you received the application or Linda Spotts, Outbound Chair at crosswinds@pa.net or 717-
329-6635.  

Encl:  Short application 
Flyer 
Brochure 


